
SP PHOTON DETECTION 
CONSORTIUM 

 OCTOBER 18, 2022



● The  PD-HD mini-workshop at UNICAMP planned for October 26-
27-28 needs to be rescheduled;

● Our colleagues from the US are not allowed to travel to Brazil in 
that week because of the election of the Brazilian President 
(October 30th)

● We will postpone it to November and will decide if it will be an 
hybrid or just an online workshop.

 

PD-HD mini-workshop



Today meeting

● ProtoDUNE update (Miguel)
● Status and plans for DAPHNE (Manuel, Deywis)
● PD-VD updates (Ryan)

 

 


	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3

